
 

Dear Parents,   

We are delighted to welcome back the Travelling Book Fair to our school this year.   

The Book Fair will be open for Parents and children on Friday 12th May at 8.40am.  The 

timetable below will let you see when the book fair is open each day so you can plan your visit.   

Each class will also get the opportunity to visit the Book Fair on Friday and look at all the books.   

Book Fair open for Parents  

 Morning Afternoon 

Friday 

12/5/23 

8.40-8.55am 1.30-2.15pm 

Monday 

15/5/23 

8.40-8.55am 2.00-3.15pm 

Tuesday 

16/5/23 

8.40-8.55am - 

Wednesday 

17/5/23 

8.40-8.55am -  

The link below will give you a wide range of the books that we have on offer (although not all may 

be available on the day).   

 https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books 

Payment for books can be made using cash on the day of purchase.   

 

We look forward to seeing you there!   

Mrs Fitzpatrick  

 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books

